
 

February 4, 2010 

Hossein Hashemzadeh 
LPTV Branch—Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12 St. SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Dear Hossein, 

The license to cover application for K18IL-LD (BLDTT-20100115ACK) was inadvertently filed.  This 
particular construction permit was not built out as of the date filed but I received information that it was 
and filed the application. In the meantime, the application was granted and then I found out the 
construction permit was not yet completed. Please take the appropriate action to disregard the 
application and license for K18IL-LD.  When the construction permit is completed, a new application for 
license to cover will be submitted. 

Thanks for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
President 
 

Greg Best  
Consulting,  Inc. 

9223 N. Manning Ave. 
Kansas City, MO  64157  
816-792-2913 


